TWIN BAY BRITISH CAR CLUB

Minutes: December 3, 2013

Past-President Don Shapton called the meeting to order at 6:01 p.m.

Minutes of November2013 meeting were approved.

New members: Bob and Barbara Featherely of Northport - and their Austin Healy 3000 Mk 2.

New Toys: Jan Dorman has a new Mercedes Smart Car; Angie Ross has a new Suburu.

Birthdays and Anniversaries in December: Were acknowledged and congratulated.

Treasurer Craig Holmes reported the auction receipts were rounded up to \$1,600, with \$800 awarded to Peace Ranch and \$800 to Building Bridges with Music. The fund balance is \$5,956.99. The Annual gala will be held Jan. 25 at the Traverse City Golf and Country Club. It was approved that the club would subsidize the dinners so that each member pay only \$25.00 each for dinner (Chicken, Fish, Prime Rib, Vegetarian) and if a Filet is ordered it will require a surcharge of \$5.00. The "Corvairs" will provide the music.

New Business:

Eric Sturdy has volunteered to again Chair the Alden Show. The featured mark next year will be the Austin Healy.

John Russell reported the license plate issue (allowing cars with antique plates to drive at will) is continuing to progress through the Michigan legislative process. John also reported Hagerty is interested in becoming involved with Valve Cover Racing - perhaps promotion across the country.

Fred Stoye suggested a new Club Register with pictures (in color) of Club Members. Anyone interested in managing this endeavor is encouraged to step forward.

Craig Holmes is the Event Chair for 2014 - and will be calling on club members to help with organizing events.

New Officers will be installed at the next meeting on January 7, 2014.

Meeting adjourned at 6:26 p.m.

Respectfully submitted: T. Michael Jackson, Secretary